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The Edmonds Marsh must be cleaned up, not just capped over! Chevron made the mess. Chevron
needs to clean it up. Chevron and DOE saying it is too costly to clean up is not a reason to just cap
it. Too costly for Chevron?? Seriously? What about the cost to Puget Sound, salmon habitat, and
our environment? If you allow this to just be capped over, THAT decision will be too costly.
Chevron makes lots of money each year. They need to be held accountable for ALL the damage
they caused to the Edmonds Marsh.


